
 

 

CVBB General Meeting Minutes 

11 November 2013 

 

The meeting was called to order by Kelley LeVan at 6:30 pm.  There were approximately 35 members in 

attendance.    

A motion was made, seconded and carried to approve the October 2013 minutes as stated.  (The minutes 

from the previous meetings are posted on the website in “draft” form so everyone can view them. Upon 

approval, a “final” version will be posted over the draft form.) 

 

Treasurer’s Report – Dominic Sherony 

Balance to date is $15,000. There are some outstanding checks.  Budgeted loss is around $4,000.  There is 

approximately $19,363 in student accounts.  

Income: 

 Buttons $117 

 Flea Market $316 – thanks to Barb Goodrich for coordinating this 

 United Way donations 

 Sub sale – $880 to student funds and $240 to general fund 

 

Expenses: 

 Salaries were paid today. 

 

A motion was made, seconded and carried to approve the Treasurer’s report, as stated. 

 

President’s Report 

 Fundraisers:  

 Playoff game this Friday – we still need volunteers for the concession stand  

 Basket Bingo – we still need to sell tickets for this event. We have about $1,000 to cover expenses 

but ticket sales will help our profits.  We are also still looking for door prizes; we have 13 donated so 

far and need seven more. Families have been donating items. We would like donations of baked 

goods to sell at the concession stand.  Selena is coordinating the food. 

 Wreath Sale – flyers are available now and orders are due Monday November 4th with delivery on 

Monday November 25th.  Wreaths are $30.  $8.00 goes into the student account for each wreath.  

 Butterbraids – fundraiser for December/Kelly Smith. Order forms are available now. 

 Car Show/fundraiser for Indoor Season – June 14th or 15th is the proposed date.  More information 

will be coming out on this. 

 Chaperones – we are looking for chaperones for this Friday’s game.   

 “Igive.com” – an online shopping site – you can register there and select the CV marching band as 

your charity and a % of your purchase will be donated to the band.  More information will be coming 

out to explain this site. Information will be posted on the website. 

 Sub sale – the Lynches plan to run another sub sale this spring for the Indoor program. 

 Candy sale – mentioned for spring. 



 

 

 Board openings for 2014: if anyone is interested in a position on the CVBB board, please let Janet 

know as soon as possible. There are still openings.  Elections will be held at the next general booster 

meeting in December. 

 Band banquet - there will be a meeting right after the boosters’ meeting tonight. 

 Senior Night – pictures from that night will be available on a public site soon. An email will be sent 

out to the band on how to access them. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm. 

Respectfully Submitted by,  

Jenny Pyers, 

Recording Secretary 

 

The next meeting will be held on Monday, December 9th at 6:30 pm in the Orchestra Room.   


